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AWARDED CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT  

AND UPDATE OF ORDER BOOK 
 

 

 
The Board of Directors of KSH Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together 

with its subsidiaries, the “Group”), wishes to announce that the Company’s 

wholly–owned subsidiary, Kim Seng Heng Engineering Construction (Pte) Ltd 

(“KSHEC”), has been awarded a construction contract of approximately S$28.0 

million (the “New Contract”), expected to commence in August 2018 with 

completion expected in 2020. 

 

Including a letter of intent received by KSHEC from a 35%-owned associated 

company of the Group for a construction contract to be awarded with a contract 

sum of approximately S$266.3 million as disclosed in the Company’s previous 

announcement dated 10 November 2017, the award of the New Contract has 

lifted the Group’s construction order book in Singapore to exceed S$588 million. 

The order book is expected to contribute to the Group’s financial results up to 

FY2021.  

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

CHOO CHEE ONN 
Executive Chairman and Managing Director 
10 August 2018 


